3630 Greenhill Road • Pasadena, California 91107-2106 (626) 351-8120 (Note New Area Code)

David O. Powell

March 11, 1999

Honorable Chris Holden Mayor, City of Pasadena 100 North Garfield Avenue, Room 237 Pasadena, California 91101

Subject: Billing for trash pickup

Dear Mayor Holden:

I wonder if I might be given the opportunity to address the Council during the public comment period at your meeting of March 22, 1999.

The subject matter of my comments is set forth in the attached correspondence, which I believe is self-explanatory. My letter of February 11 has received no response.

I should also make a correction to the estimate of my overcharge appearing in my February 1 letter. I inadvertently based my estimate on monthly rather than bimonthly billing. The amount of the overcharge should have been shown as \$1,000-\$1500. My apologies for the error.

Sincerely,

cc: Ms. Cynthia Kurtz

City Manager, City of Pasadena 100 North Garfield Avenue, Room 237

Pasadena, California 91109-7215